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The End of SATS for another year!

So that is it for another year.  The children in Y6 and Y2 have worked so hard once again towards their SATS this year and should be very proud of themselves – I know we are of them.  Children should receive their results in July so until then it is time for these children to celebrate their hard work and look forward to the next SATS free half term – for some of them, their final term in Red Hall Primary School!!











IMPORTANT DATES

PHONICS SCREEENING TESTS FOR Y1 PUPILS


Our Year 1 pupils will sit their Phonics tests with Mrs Togher during the week beginning 12th June.   Please ensure your child is in school during this week.

Advance Notice of our next PD Day – The school will be closed to children on Friday 23rd June, 2017














Attendance

Here is our attendance data for the end of the Spring Term.  Our overall school attendance now stands at 95.02%
Reception	           94.43% 
Class 1		94.81% 
Class 2		96.42%
[bookmark: _GoBack]Class 3		94.67%
Class 4		94.55%
Class 5		95.10%
Class 6		94.97%

100% Attendance
Thanks to donations from Nandos we held a special draw this half term for children who had 100% attendance this half term.  








 Don’t forget to check out the Red Hall Primary School Website and remember we have a brand new web address;  www.redhallprimary-darlington.co.uk
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Six children from year 5 were shortlisted for interviews this week to become Red Hall’s new ‘Junior Road Safety Officers’. Denise Caley from Darlington Borough Council was on hand to conduct the interviews and the three successful applicants were: Chelsie-Eve Wilson, Harry Redshaw and Morgan Woods! Their first task will be to host an assembly full of road safety tips to keep us all safe this summer. Well done and we look forward to seeing what you do next.
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Reading has been high on the agenda in year 4 and 5 this term as we have been trialling ‘Accelerated Reader’. This is an online programme that allows children to quiz on the books they read, giving them a score out of ten. The children have loved the quizzes and the results look brilliant with loads of children moving up a level in their reading and it’s only been going just over a month! We expect great things from our year 4 and 5 readers, especially so now!

And finally a huge well done to Year 2 for the QUAD Kids Athletics competition.  Lewis Humphreys came 2nd out of all of the schools there in the 300m run. I am so so proud of them all!


· 9th June – Little Leaps Sponsored Read
· 16th June – Group Photos for Nursery and Y6 pupils.
· 20th June – Lullaby Lane and Nursery visit to Seven Stories.
· 21st June – Reception and Y1 visit to Seven Stories.


· 27th June – Y3 and Y6 visit to Seven Stories.
· 28th June – Y4, Y5 and Y2 visit to Seven Stories.
· 3rd July – M & M Productions in school ‘Kosmic Krew 2’.
· 14th July – Y3/4 Residential Trip to Carlton
· 17th July – Y6 Transition week to EV.


Enjoy your half term break and we will see you all on Monday 5th June, 2017
Ms Julie Davidson
24th May, 2017
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